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VIRTUAL FUNDRAISER RESULTS  

The pandemic may have limited our Medical Fundraiser to a virtual format, but 

God used those limitations to show us HE HAS NO LIMITS!  Leading up to the event 

we wondered... Could we pull it off?  Would people tune in? Would it be successful?  In 

past years, our in-person banquet would average 300 in attendance, but our Virtual 

Fundraiser has reached 3,000 online. WOW!  To think that God basically filled our event 

space TEN TIMES OVER reaching more people than ever with a powerful pro-life mes-

sage!  We are humbled and awed.  So now, we watch and wait for those viewers to 

prayerfully respond to the call.  Our budget need is $70,000 and we currently sit at 

$50,000.  Can you help us bridge the gap that remains?  If you haven’t already watched 

the video, it is still available on our Facebook Page and website.  Please feel free to share 

it to keep the views climbing!   
Patient Stats & Praise 

The winter months are 

often slower at the clinic due to 

weather and illness, but below 

are our combined January/

February stats: 

Pregnancy Tests:  8 

Ultrasounds: 12 

STI Tests:  8 

A PLC patient recently had this 

to say about her clinic experi-

ence: “PLC was a godsend thru 

the first part of my pregnancy. 

As this was my first pregnancy, 

and I was never supposed to be 

able to have children, it was so 

comforting being able to go in 

and make sure he was where he 

was supposed to be and was 

growing at the right pace.  

The support and comfort that I 

felt leaving my first visit was so 

much more than I had expected 

walking in. Having a picture 

right off the bat to show his dad-

dy and later his grandparents 

was also a unique, special expe-

rience for me. The amount of 

anxiety I would have experi-

enced given my circumstances 

would've been completely over-

whelming without PLC and I 

will be forever thankful. “ 

Welcome New 2021 PLC Board Members 

In January, the PLC welcomed three new board members: Danielle DeVenney, Marie 

Markward, and Amanda McGarvey. We appreciate their servant hearts! 

Danielle is happily married to her best friend, Joel, and is blessed to be called “Mom” 

by their two boys, Carson (7) and Clayton (1).  Their family attends Harvest Field Pente-

costal Church in Scott, Ohio.  They had the great honor of serving as missionaries in Gua-

temala for several years and they still have a heart for mission work.  Danielle says, 

“When asked to serve on the PLC board, I was humbled and blessed by the opportunity to 

team up with such a fruitful ministry.  I can not wait to see how the Lord will move in the 

years to come.” 

Marie and her husband, Ken have been married since June 1984 and are the parents of 

four adult children: Crista, Tina, Cody and Caleb, and have one granddaughter, Avalyn 

who is 4 1/2 years old.  They attend Trinity United Methodist Church and enjoy the fel-

lowship and music ministries there.  Marie is in her 25th year of teaching (she spent 13 

years as a stay-at-home-mom in between years of teaching) and is currently an Interven-

tion Teacher at Van Wert Middle School.  Marie is also Trustee for the Van Wert County 

Historical Society, a 4-H advisor for Clever Clovers, and enjoys reading, gardening, and 

walking.  She says, “I’m looking forward to becoming more involved in the ministry of 

PLC!” 

Amanda is a single mother of a 12-year-old son and they attend the Church, Van Wert.  

She works at Eaton and has lived in Van Wert all her life.  She says, “I am honored to 

have this opportunity to play a part in helping give aid and support to these new moth-

ers, and to give a voice to the unborn by helping the mothers choose life.  The Lord said, 

‘..before I knitted you together in your mother’s womb, I knew you.’ (Ps. 139:13 & Jer. 

1:5) Every child conceived has a purpose and is precious to God regardless of the circum-

stances of conception.  I believe it is our responsibility as believers to do everything possi-

ble to help, and I’m excited to be able to make a difference—even if it’s just one life, it’s 

worth it!” 
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I want to support PLC Health Clinic! 

The PLC Health Clinic is a pro-life non-profit that offers free pregnancy testing, limited obstetric ultra-
sound and STI testing.  In addition, the clinic provides emotional, spiritual, educational, and material 
support to women, men and teens.  We are 100% locally funded with a budget of $180,000 in 2021.  
Your generous tax deductible gift will help sustain this vital ministry.  Please fill out your giving infor-
mation and utilize one of the following options: drop it off at our office, mail it to us with your check, or 
go to our website to donate. 

One-time donation:  $100   $50   $25   Other___ 

Monthly donation:   $50   $25   $10   Other___ 

Fellowship of Giving @ $900 per day: 1 day  2 days  3 days   4 days 

Name____________________________________________________ 

Address__________________________________________________ 

Phone_______________________  EMAIL_______________________ 

Please use QR code for 

a convenient online 

payment option 

PLCHC ENDOWMENT FUND 

The PLCHC has set up an endowment 
fund through the Van Wert County 
Foundation!  This is a professionally 
managed, long-term account in which 
individuals can make tax-deductible 
contributions.  It is also possible to 
leave portions of one’s estate upon 
death to the fund through an estate 
plan.  The purpose of the fund will be 
to provide for long-term future needs 
of the PLC.  For questions or to con-
tribute, contact Seth Baker at the Van 
Wert County Foundation at 419-238-
1743, or contact your estate planning 
attorney.  Thank you for supporting 
the PLC Health Clinic today and for 
generations to come! 

 

MOTHER’S DAY CARD 
What better way to remember a special mom than to honor life? For a donation of any size, we will send a special 
hand-crafted card to honor or remember your mom, grandma, aunt, sister, or special mom-like person.  Plus, we will 
recognize your recipient in our newsletter! Please return this form and your donation to the PLC Health Clinic or 
email us at plc1@embarqmail.com . Submission deadline is Wednesday, April 28th. 

PLEASE PRINT: 

Donation by (your name and phone number):_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
_____In honor of (living)  Full name and address of recipient: __________________________________________________________  

OR 

_____In memory of (deceased)  Name:______________________________________________________ 

Send a memorial card to: Full name & address:_______________________________________________________________________ 


